
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of residents of the City of Wanneroo Western Australia.

Draws to the attention of the house: the deplorable state of the surrounds and exterior of the

Australia Post Office in our Town Centre. There is a safety risk for both seniors and families with

young children accessing this building. The pathway does not meet any Australian Standards, the step

is so high from the car parking spaces that vehicles get caught on it and elderly people cannot use it.

(Photo supplied) this is a leased building and our Post Office is one of the few that do not trade on a

Saturday. As it is located in one of Australia's fasted growing cities it is imperative that these issues be

addressed.

We therefore ask the House to ensure that this Post Office currently located on Rocca Way, Wanneroo

WA 6065 is relocated to a more suitable location within our Town Centre or for the exterior and

access to be upgraded to an acceptable and safe standard for their patrons.




